
 
 

Kinross Cycling Club Committee Meeting 

Tuesday 30​th​ June 2020 

 

Held Via Microsoft Team 

1. Present:​  Jane Timperley, Graham Millar, Craig Johnston, Richard Sanderson, Hazel Golda, Maggie 
Kinnear, Janet Kerr, Ginny Stacey-Marks, Ewan Wilkie 

 
2. Apologies: ​ Ginny Stacey-Marks, Jeff Wall, and Kyle Strachan 

3. Minute of previous meeting (May): - minute approved 

 
4. Action Tracker:  ​Checked and Updated with latest tasks added As per updates to Action 

Tracker on MS Teams 

5. Finance Update​:  As per discussion - for Committee Members 
wishing to view Accounts - these can be accessed through Teams. 
Members may request info on accounts through Treasurer. 
 

Nothing to Action 

6. Membership:​  Facebook page has been cleared out. 
Current Membership stands at 126 Members.  25 New Members 
since lockdown. 
 

Nothing Further to Action 

7. Sportive​:  As discussed, and as per separate Sportive Committee 
meeting, the Sportive is cancelled until 2021. 
 
Richard has sent an Email to change Email Address from Ann to 
Treasurer – This has yet to be actioned by Ian. 
 

Nothing Further to Action 
 
 
Richard to investigate 

8. Newsletter:  ​Work in Progress Work in Progress 

9.  ​Website and IT:  ​Continuing to look at issues with the Mail 
delivery System.  It may be that an alternative provider is sought 
should the issue continue. 

Richard to investigate 
 
 
 

10. Committee Roles:  ​Club looking to appoint a Covid-19 
Coordinator 

Jane Timperley has kindly 
volunteered. 
 

11. AOB 
 

 
 

1 
 



 
Club Strava Account  
 
Club Strava Account required for Ride Leaders to create routes 
etc? 

 
 
 
Club Runs – Ability and Pace 
 
The subject regards pace and ability upon re-commencing of Club 
runs (Bun Run & Social Run).  
There will be a noticeable improvement in some members, given 
that lockdown has provided an excellent opportunity to get out 
and about in relative safety.  It should therefore fall on individuals 
themselves to ensure that they stay at the group pace set by the 
Ride Leader.  This will ensure that there is minimum effort 
required to keep the groups together for the duration of the ride. 
There may well be new riders within the group, and as a club we 
should be looking to assist these members if, and as necessary.  
 
Mini Sportive – Ashley Sham 
 
Ashley is looking to hold a small cycling event in the local Area. 
Due to the continuing Covid-19 situation situation the club will 
continue in line with advice from BC (which is KCCs governing 
body) 

 

Richard to look into 
alternative Apps\Software 
 
 
 
 
 
Ride Leaders meeting TBC 
 
Potential to break into 
smaller groups eg.  Sat 1 and 
Sat 2 etc 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Discussed Craig to reply – This 
has been completed so no 
req to add to Action Tracker. 

12. DONM ​(via Microsoft Teams) – TBC (Mid to End of August was 
mentioned) 

Dependent on Holiday plans 
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